
 
  Wednesday, 5 October from 13:00-18:00h 

COAST organizes in collaboration with FBBasic and Cirmar a half-day symposium 
           

  “Quality assurance in the recycle chain” 
 

During this symposium we will focus on creating 
awareness, generating further ideas, and networking on 
the role of quality assurance, based on analytical sciences 
and/ or audit trails.  
 
Various experts from the plastic recycling world, quality 
assurance organizations and polymer producing industry 
will shine their light on the status here, the developments 
needed and the impact it will have on the entire plastic 
industry.  
Breakout sessions will allow all participants to share their 
ideas, ask questions and to scout for collaborations. 

 
Programme 
 
 Welcome 

by Anton Schotman, Innovation Broker COAST 

 Vision: from passive to active recycling  
by Frans Beckers, FBBasic/Cirmar 
 

 Overview on standardization and quality in the chain 
- Standardization in the recycle chain from an ISO/CEN perspective 

by Huub Omloo, ISO/Covestro 
 

- Certification and demand driven standards in the recycle chain 
by Erik de Ruijter, NRK/De transitiemakelaar 

 
 Break and networking opportunity 

 
 Quality in recycling according to a measuring and certification company 

by Job Ridderbecks, Intertek 
 

 Recycling in industry (focus on quality assurance and recycling) 
- Quality improvement of used polymers by chemical steps 

by Gerard Kwant, DSM EngineeringMaterials 
 

- The transition to a Circular economy at Teijin Aramid, the route, the status and 
the    challenges 
by dr. Bert Gebben, Tejin Aramid 
 

 Round Table and wrap up  
 

 Networking and drinks & bites  



 
Location 
Het Oude Magazijn 
Soesterweg 310 
3812 BH Amersfoort 
 
Costs 
This symposium is free of charge. 
 
Registration 
If you would like to participate this interesting symposium please registrate via before 28 September 
2022.  
If you would like to participate digitally please registrate by sending an email to secretary@ti-
coast.com  
 
!! In case you have pre-registered a new registration is not necessary. If you can not attend inform 
us about that before 20 September in an email to secretary@ti-coast.com !! 
 
We are looking forward meeting you in Amersfoort. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Circular Economy sub-community COAST 
Anton Schotman (COAST) – Eric van Sprang (COAST) – Harry Philipsen (DSM) and Frans 
Beckers (FBBasic/Cirmar) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://ti-coast.yvent.nu/en/event/2022-10-05-quality-assurance-in-the-recycle-chain

